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P1 and P2 Nativity Production – Tomorrow - Tuesday 13th December 10.30am 

Tomorrow morning is our P1 and P2 Christmas Nativity Production at 10.30am. The P1 and P2 classes 
have been busy practising and they are very excited to perform for their families. Mrs Ross’ class and 
our P6/7 class will also perform a song. 
 

Tomorrow - Early Closure for all classes 

Tomorrow will also be an early closure - with all P1-P7 pupils finishing at 12pm. All pupils will have 
their early lunch/school dinner in their classrooms before they finish at noon. 
 

Christmas Dinner – Thursday 15th December  
Thursday is our pupils’ Christmas Dinner Day. If your child does not normally take school dinners, 
they are welcome to order one for this day at the usual cost of £2.60. Pupils may wear a Christmas 
jumper if they wish. As this is optional, many pupils will still be wearing normal school uniform.   
 

Hillside Community Church Carol Service – Sunday 18th December 6.30-7.30pm 

Our P6/7 class and the school choir will also be singing at Hillside Community Church as part of their 
Carol Service. All parents, carers and friends are welcome to this service which starts at 6:30pm. 
 

P3-P7 Traditional Christmas Carol Service – Tuesday 20th December 2022 10-11am 

Next Tuesday our P3-P7 Christmas Carol Service will be held at Ballyloughan Church. All parents,  
carers and friends are welcome to this service which starts at 10am. We hope that you all can join us 
for what should be a lovely morning. 
 

Kids’ Club Afterschool Care 
This Friday 16th December will be the final day of Kids’ Club Afterschool Care for this term. It will 
resume again on Monday 9th January 2023.  
 

Breakfast Club 
Friday 16th December will also be the final day of Breakfast Club for this term. This will also be the 
last day that pupils can purchase cooked break this term. Please note that Breakfast Club will resume 
on Monday 9th January 2023. 
 

End of Term Arrangements  
Just a reminder that this term will finish on Wednesday 21st December at 12pm. As in previous years, 
the school kitchen service is closed on the final day of term, so there will be no dinners or packed 
lunch on this day. We look forward to welcoming pupils back on Wednesday 4th January 2023.  
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support throughout this term. On 
behalf of the staff and Governors of Dunclug Primary School, I would like to wish you all a very safe 
and peaceful Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
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